
Tuesday 2nd June 2020                 Y3 Maths 

Hello Year 3s, For maths today, please go to https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-3/  and find 

Summer 

Term - Week 

5 (week 

beginning 

18th May) – 

Lesson 4 and 

watch the 

video ‘Count 

in Tenths’ 

and then 

complete the 

worksheet. 

I have also set 

an extra 

activity for 

you on 

MyMaths. 

 

 

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-3/


 



Answers – no peeping! 

 

 


